
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
April 16, 2024 
 
Melvin Trover 
Nesika Beach-Ophir Water District 
PO Box 39 
Ophir, OR 97444 
 
Re: Well (PR#251-2004) 
 Nesika Beach-Ophir Water District (PWS ID#00329) 
 Plan Review Abandonment 
 
Dear Melvin Trover: 
 
The Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services (DWS) has abandoned the subject 
project due to this plan review being superseded and completed by plan review number 
261-2005. The DWS will abandon the plan review number 251-2004 and the associated 
review process. This abandonment completes the plan review process with DWS. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
CC:  Julie Wray, DWS Portland 

Kent Downs, DWS Springfield 
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